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         FAMIN EDUCATIONAL AND SOCIAL WELFARE TRUST 
#320, 2nd Floor, 2-G Cross, 3rd Block, Ramaiah Layout,   
HRBR Extension, Kammanahalli, Bangalore – 560 084 

           

 

  
07/07/2018 

Pack-A-Bag Project 2018 
 

To motivate and encourage the poor and needy children studying in Government schools 

located in remote areas, we conduct this project every year in selected schools. For this 

academic year we have selected Government High School and Government Higher Primary 

School located at Kadusonnappanahalli, Kannuru Post, Bidarahalli Hobli, Bengaluru East 

Taluk. We started to raise funds among our donors, colleagues and friends in closer circles to 

support at least 100 children.  

 

We had to change our plan later as the Headmaster of Government High School, 

Kadusonnappanahalli, has requested us to support all the 210 children in his school as every 

child is in needy situation. We were amazed to see his concern for his school children and 

explained about our budget constraints. After a long discussion we took that as a challenge to 

meet the needs of all the children in that school from classes 8
th

 to 10
th

 Standard, with packages 

of notebooks and we had to provide them without the school-bag and stationaries due to our 

budget limitations. The Headmistress of Higher Primary school has given us a list of 45 children 

from classes 1
st
 to 7

th
 standards. 

 

We took the first 3 weekends of June to negotiate, purchase, transport and pack the materials 

from wholesale vendors of bags, notebooks and stationery materials. On 30
th

 of June 2018, we 

organized the events in both schools. Mr. A.S.Ganesha, Headmaster preceded the program in 

the high school at 8.45 AM. Mrs. Rajamani, Headmistress and her team have organized the 

program in the Higher Primary school at 10.30 AM. From FAMIN team, Ramesh Kumar, 

Vijayakumar, Reuben, Jyothi, Nagarjuna, Anu Augustine, Anugya and Mainak Das have 

participated in transporting, organizing and distributing the items. 

 

The items were distributed to the children in each location after delivering a short motivational 

speech by the FAMIN team members. They highlighted 3 major points in their speech such as, 

(1) the importance of having a goal for future and working towards the goal every day, (2) being 

respectful citizens towards parents, teachers and society, (3) and to help others in need when 

they grow up in society. 

 

The children, Headmasters and teachers have appreciated the objectives of the program and 

conveyed their sincere thanks to all the donors, volunteers and FAMIN team for organizing 

these events and bringing the help to the students. The following are some of the pictures from 

the events and appreciation letters from the school authorities. 

 

We convey our sincere thanks to the donors, well-wishers, colleagues and friends for 

contributions, supports and encouragements towards the initiatives by FAMIN. 

 

FAMIN TEAM 
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Letter from the Headmistress, Government Higher Primary School, Kadusonnnappanahalli 
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Letter from the Headmaster, Government High School, Kadusonnnappanahalli 
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Photos from Government High School, Kadusonnappanahalli 
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Photos from Government Higher Primary School, Kadusonnappanahalli 
 

 

 

 


